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LETTER FROM THE PWG CHAIR ON CLOSURE OF DISCUSSIONS 
 

 
11 December 2020 

 
 
Dear PWG members, 
 
Further to my last letter (PWG-422), I would like to inform you of the following.  
 
Regarding the Chair’s proposal to amend Rec. 18-12 (PWG-408) and following some additional 
clarifications, agreement has been reached and therefore will be forwarded to plenary for adoption by the 
Commission.   No objections were raised by other PWG members during the final round. 
 
A Summary Report of the PWG will be prepared and circulated in the coming days, including an amended 
draft plan for the 2021 IMM intersessional consultations/meeting taking into account the points expressed 
during the final round. 
 
Many thanks for your contributions and patience. 
 
 
 
(signature) 
 
Neil Ansell 
PWG Chair  
 
 

 

   


